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Mary 
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Grand Knight: Michael Deschaine 

321-698-2136 

mikemrd@yahoo.com 

Financial Secretary: Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight:  

John Palazzo, Jr. 

(914)861-5791 

grnninjony@yahoo.com 

Chancellor: Terry Galvin  

321-508-5729 

TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

Recorder: Anthony Krzeminski 

321-544-6341 

akrzeminski@cfl.rr.com 

Treasurer: Richard DiCicco  

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Advocate: Robert Allaire  

321-984-9164  

rallaire3@cfl.rr.com 

Warden: Robert Tumbiolo 

321-243-6969 

tumbiolo69@gmail.com 

Inside Guard:  

Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

chicoadamo@gmail.com 

Outside Guard: 

Edgard G. Colon 

813-531-2428 

colon_edwardg@hotmail.com 

1 Year Trustee:  

Phil Rosaci  

321-723-2767 

philleerosa@gmail.com 

2 Year Trustee: 

Thomas Tremblay 

603-540-1899  

jtremblay7@cfl.rr.com 

3 Year Trustee: 

Hector J. Colon 

845-518-5905  

hcolon656@gmail.com 

 Seminarian:  Angel Garcia 

321-245-8923 

a.jomar1@yahoo.com 

Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 

April was an extremely busy month with a myriad of activities and events. I 

want to give a big shout out to all the Knights and volunteers who made them 

successful. Thank you! Knights in Action, right!! 

We will be sponsoring a Mothers’ Day Brunch at the Parish Hall on Sunday, 

May 14th from 10-11AM. We will be providing the food and supplies for the 

event. We will be calling out for volunteers. Also, come to join us for a great 

brunch. 

Other May event include the St. Joseph Catholic School graduation on Friday, 

May 19th. Both the Council and Auxiliary will be awarding $500 scholarships 

to a male and female student as in the past. 

May is the month dedicated to our Blessed Virgin Mary. Pray the Rosary. 

The Baptismal Cross program is in full swing with over a dozen baptisms over 

the past month. 

State Council Raffle ticket sales went extremely well this year we sold all 

assigned and requested tickets (4o books) and raised $1000 for our Council. 

Thanks to all who sold and purchased tickets. The drawing is on May 27th at 

the State Convention in Orlando. Good luck! 

Election of officers is fast approaching. There are still a few open officer and 

Director positions. 

Welcome new transfer Knight James Sheridan 

Good of the Order: 

Joseph A. Giesler - April Knight of the Month 

Deacon Joe and Elly Moran- April Family of the Month 

Vivat Jesus! 

Mike Deschaine 

Grand Knight 
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4th Degree Officers 

Faithful Navigator:  

Terry Galvin, PGK  

321-508-5729 

TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

Captain: 

Joseph A. Giesler, 

404-933-8784 

gieslersemail@yahoo.com 

Admiral: 

John Palazzo, Jr. 

(914)861-5791 

grnninjony@yahoo.com 

Pilot: 

Ted Krus 

321-724-0939 

tm_krus@bellsouth.net 

Faithful Spiritual Leader: 

Unassigned 

Comptroller: 

Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Purser:  

Richard DiCicco 

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Scribe: 

Anthony Krzeminski 

321-544-6341 

akrzeminski@cfl.rr.com 

Inter Sentinel:  

Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

Outer Sentinel: 

Joseph R. Farrelly 

321-951-2403 

1st Year Trustee:  

Thomas Tremblay PGK 

603-540-1899 

2nd Year Trustee:  

Richard K. Wendt 

321-292-2616 

3rd Year Trustee: 

Robert Allaire  

321-984-9164  

 

 

 

 

Navigator’sBLog 

Terry will be back Next Month. 

 

 

 
Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Dear Brothers and St. Joseph Family, 
 

I want to say thank you to all the efforts and works of our Grand Knight, 

Michael Deschaine, for all that you put together and participated events. 

You are an example for others to continue on. 

I want to again welcome all the new and transferred in Knights. We as a unit working 

together as Catholic Men along with our family and supporters is how we are successful.  

I am Grateful of the Program and Committee Directors for the efforts, time, and focus for 

all the events we have hosted and gone out into the community and supported. 

I am thankful for all the volunteers and our engaging while we serve, looking forward to 

the new faces and collectiveness we will achieve together. 

I am asking our brothers whom have been here for a while to reach out again for 

volunteers and new Knights to continue on our Journey and Struggles. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

John Palazzo Jr., Deputy Grand Knight 
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District Deputy Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights,   
 
WOW!!!!!!!!!!!! May is just around the corner as well as the end of our fraternal year.  Time for the 

election of council officers, the State convention, Mother’s Day and Memorial Day. 

By now all councils should have a list of candidates for offices for the coming year. Council 

elections are to be held between May1 and June 15.  As a side note, the list of candidates should 

be read to the council at a business meeting one month prior to the election day, 

 The State Convention is set for Friday, May 26 thru Sunday, May 28.  By now your delegates for the 

convention should be registered.  

Due to the State Convention, there will be NO DD/GK meeting in May.   

Where do we stand in regards to achieving Star Council Status?  Make sure you have submitted all the 

appropriate reports and forms toward Star Council.   

As of this day, Councils 5845 and 7408 have attained and surpassed their membership goal.  Two 

councils remain 7 short and one is 2 short.  What are your plans to meet your goal prior to June 30?  It’s not 

too late!!! 

What are your answers to the monthly questions?  Who is your Family and Knight of the Month? What 

is your Roundtable status?  When is your next membership drive? 

Don’t forget to work on selecting your Knight of the Year and Family of the Year. 

 As a closing note, it’s not too soon to schedule your Installation of Officers. The evening of Saturday, 

June 24 has been taken.  Installations do not have to be prior to the end of June, early July is also doable. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

Larry Davis 
District Deputy 
District 30 
(321) 412 – 2191  
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
What a Glorious Month we had in Florida!  On April 13th, Governor Ron 
DeSantis signed into law the Heartbeat Protection Act which prohibits 
Abortions once a heartbeat is detected.  A heartbeat is detectable 
around 6-weeks.  This is good news, considering that most women 

don’t know that they’re pregnant until after a heartbeat is developed.  Just think of all those 
babies that get to live!! 
This bill also allocates $25 million to Florida Pregnancy Care Network, Inc., a network of 
Florida pregnancy resource centers that assist more than 76,000 women, men, children, and 
families each year. 
Other states can now look to Florida as a leader in the Pro-Life Fight. 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 

                             
 
 

https://www.lifenews.com/2023/04/13/florida-gov-ron-desantis-signs-bill-to-ban-abortions-on-babies-with-beating-hearts/
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

This year is nearly complete and we have had a great time. I want to thank 

everyone for coming to meetings and participating in all aspects. I also want to 

thank our Officers for this year as well as our new Officers for next year. Also, all 

our Ladies of the Month. 

As always, we have collected enough donations to give our yearly scholarship to a worthy 

student from St. Joseph’s School. I do not have the name of the recipient yet, but will let you 

know next month. Graduation is May 19th at 6 pm in the Church. 

Our Nominating Committee has a list of ladies willing to take the helm for next year but as 

always, we will accept nominations from the floor up until the Election Meeting taking place 

May 25th. Hope to see everyone there. 

“When the sun is shining, I can do anything; no mountain is too high, no trouble too difficult 

to overcome.” Wilma Rudolph 

Andrea Smith 

President  
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

I have written many homilies and articles for the Knights Newsletter over the years. 
Did many things in the name of Jesus over the years. This month will mark a few 
milestones in my life, and I would like to share a few with you that seem to stick out 
in my mind. One is I’ll be 87 in a few days.  And I’ll be ordained 43 years also in May. 
I would not change anything in my life!  I followed Gods Calling and I assure you it 
was the best move aside from marring my wife Marcia who passed away 3 1/2 years 
ago! Life is lonely I assure you, but He has been good to me, yes, 3 months short of 
60 years married. I asked God that many years ago and I assure I heard Him say she 

is the girl for you forever. How true was His reply to me. We built three houses together, we had 3 
children together and then 5 grandchildren. No great grandkids yet I’m waiting! The gift God gave me 
was to marry my three children as a deacon. To Baptize my 5 grandchildren, gave them first 
communion and assisted the Bishop in their confirmation in to the Catholic faith. 
After visiting the Hawaiian Islands some 3 or 4 times we decided to move there to the Island of Maui. 
We bought a piece property on the side of Mt. Haliakala, a 10,100-foot volcano (dormant). After we 
built our pole house helped by our daughter Dawn, son Frank and his wife Barbara overlooking the 
Ocean. There was no work for a worker in the construction/ inspection/engineering field. We sat on 
the beach at a little restaurant having Hamburgers and a beer watching the boats go by. She said to 
me, “What do we do now the house is done”? I said you see that boat going by she said “yes”, well 
were going in the sailing, snorkeling, scuba diving business! And we did, for near 8 years we had a 43-
foot sloop named the “Alihilani” in Hawaiian means on the edge of heaven. I was also the first deacon 
on the Island of Maui. The locals did not know what a deacon was, I had to slip in what a deacon was 
in a few homilies and also at local restaurants as most people attended St. Theresa’s Church on the 
beach where I was deacon at with Fr. Jack a retired Lt. Col. Air Force. Chaplain. It wasn’t too long after 
that Fr, Jack had a heart attack and was transported to Trippler Hospital on Oahu for quite a while. I 
then seemed to be in charge for at least a few months till he returned to Maui. We started to rebuild a 
beautiful church then that’s were my expertise in construction came in handy. Maui was a Paradise 
and sailing with the whales and sailing into a crescent shaped tip of a vent from the volcano was our 
office for those many years I could go on and on with stories of Hawaii and sailing and the marine life 
but all good things must come to an end as this story does also! But before I quit When we left the 
Island it was because My Wife’s Mom and Pop were getting on in age and needed help here in Palm 
Bay with Doctors, shopping and the such. But when we left Maui there was 6 more deacons so 
whatever I did or said just might have made a difference in their lives and the calling that God gave to 
them. They can take you out of Hawaii but they can NEVER TAKE HAWAII OUT OF YOU........... GODS 
LOVE AND BLESSINGS BE YOURS. .......... 
Deacon Frank Falotico - life member 3rd and 4th the degree, chaplain, God’s servant in life. 
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The Insurance Guy 

Spring Time…Let’s Develop a Plan!!! 

Spring is here, at least by the calendar, and it will soon be summer. Perhaps you’re planning your summer 

vacation. Maybe you’ve not only planned it, but you’ve already booked your hotel, VRBO®, or Airbnb®. 

Maybe you’ve gone so far as to purchase plane tickets…or maybe your vacation spot will be within driving 

distance. You’re already thinking of the clothes you’ll have to pack and those new pieces that you’ll have 

to buy. You’ve got a little extra cash saved to buy some special souvenirs. You are researching the area 

and finding the interesting historical sites to visit. Seeing where the fun spots are…checking out the local 

places to dine. How do you want to plan your week away?  

I’ll admit it, I enjoy doing that research, especially when I’m driving. I like looking at maps and seeing what sights there are to 

see, the historical venues, the local restaurants. I like looking online (and maybe even getting some old-fashioned travel 

brochures) to check out my travel destination. If I’m driving, I like to pick a route. Not necessarily the fastest on my GPS 

though. The fastest route often bypasses the interesting sites. (Think historical Route 66 and all the interesting places along 

that road!) When I’m all done and I’ve got everything laid out, I have a certain sense of accomplishment. I know I’m going to 

have a good time because I’ve looked at many options and picked the ones that mean the most to me.  

I think of working with you, my brother Knights, in much the same way. When I sit down with you and your spouse, we start 

with a financial needs analysis. We “drop a pin” on your map to show where you are now. We enter a destination of where 

you want to go. What do you want to see for your family if the unforeseen happens? That might be a situation where one of 

our products; life insurance, long-term care insurance, disability income insurance, or a retirement annuity, may be needed. 

Think of that product as the vehicle that gets you or your family farther along to a better place on your financial road map. 

Much like a vacation, we’ll make stops along the way, take a look “under the hood,” and make sure the strategy is still 

“running on all cylinders.” There are many options to discuss, even within the different lines of products available, to help 

you get to where you want to go.  

Do you have a strategy? May I have the privilege of helping you and your family develop one or fine tune the one you have? 

I’ll be calling soon to set up a time to get together to discuss your financial road map.  

Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield, FIC, FICF, MDRT  

407-433-5421  

John.barfield@kofc.org 

 
 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Brothers: 
 
I would like to thank all those that helped make our Italian Knight dinner 
dance a good success. 
 
Remember that when we have an event: 

1. Buy tickets and attend. 
2. Buy tickets and give to someone else. 
3. Get tickets and do your best to sell them. 
4. Make a donation to help our event. 
 
Looking for more Brothers to step up and join the Columbus Club. 
We maintain both the inside and outside of our hall and staff when we have hall rentals that 
help pay our bills. 
 
Frank 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

 

Knights of Columbus council 7408 served the ACE breakfast on April 16th 

 ACE stands for Acknowledge Catholic Education and runs from April 16th to April 21st.  

The food was provided by St. Josephs and prepared by our Knight of Columbus council 7408. 

 

 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at around $ 
900.00. While some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have 
Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular 
items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills. Many attendance 
prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. Look 
forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 
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Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Stop in and try one of our new specials! 

 

Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of great meals at a 
reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, make the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation 
of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm 
this past Friday and we expect more during the coming weeks. We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 
7 pm. Great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 

We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 
dinner out. 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136 or James Krempasky (585}-64-7528 

Annual Knights of Columbus Hot dog Lunch at St. Joseph School April 19th 

We had a great time preparing lunch for our students during Catholic education week. Hot dogs and buns 
were provided by Jerry Morris. We all shared in the fun, interacting with our young students during their 
lunch. 

At the end of the lunch period I took the opportunity to distribute this years participation awards for 
“Catholic Citizenship Essay’s”, “Keep Christ in Christmas”, “Soccer Free Kick” and “Free Throw Challenge”.  
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Habitat for Humanity Lunch served at Rock the Block’ on April 21st. 
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Italian Night Dinner Dance Frank Altro April 22nd 

Everyone enjoyed a great dinner of Chicken Parmesan Sausage and Ziti. The Italian Wine Garden 
atmosphere provided by James Shirley, and Frank was incredible. We swayed to the smooth sounds of 
Bobby Kelly. Pat Farrelly was assisted by Donovan, distributing the raffle winnings and 50/50. 

The Knights of Columbus in action serving at the Helping hands festival on  

April 29th in association with Angels bridging gaps. 

We will have pictures next month! 

Knights of Columbus Pancake breakfast April 30th at the parish Hall 10am-11am 

Knights of Columbus 5th Sunday Rosary April 29th and 30th 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 14th Mother’s Day Breakfast at the parish hall 

May 26th State Convention 

Have a blessed Mother’s Day! 

Vivat Jesus 

Joseph Giesler 
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2022-23 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  Bob and Claire LeMay 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Norm Kuehn 
Family of the Month: SK Frank and Rita Sapienza 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Petrick 
Family of the Month:  SK Alain and Tina Fradette 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Jerry Morris 

Family of the Month: Henry & Kathleen Strooband  
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: PGK Tom Trembly 
Family of the Month: Mike and Donna Lacy 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: Brad Hood 

Family of the Month: Jaime & Ambre Vargas 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month: SK Jean R. Gellin  
Family of the Month: SK Patrick and Nancy Farrelly 
 
February: 

Knight of the Month: Deacon Joe Moran 

Family of the Month: Harry Weaver & Sandy Torres 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month: Patrick Farrelly 

Family of the Month: Ron & Judy Hoenig 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: SK Joseph A. Giesler 
Family of the Month: Deacon Joe & Elly Moran 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year: 
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in May 

Month Date 
Event 

 1 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 2  

 3  

 4 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 5 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 6  

 7  

 8 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 9 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 10  

 11 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 12 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 13  

 14 MOTHER’S DAY 

 15 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 16  

 17  

 18  

 19 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 20  

 21  

 22 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 23  

 24  

 25 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 26 
State Convention 
Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 27  

 28  

 29 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 30  

 31  
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Information 

 Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Carl D. Acquaviva 

Charlie J. Benefeito 

Alfred W. Brooks 

Pasquale De Simona 

Donald E. Desmarais 

Robert E. Doucette 

Deacon Frank Falotico 

Adrian E. Harp 

Spencer A. Henderson 

Ronald E. Hill 

Joseph E. Lembcke 

Stephen M. Malinowski 

William Martin III 

John J. McCarthy 

James K. Null 

Michael D. Petrick 

Coy S. Ritter Jr. 

Robert C. Siena 

Johnny D. Sumara 

Jaime Vargas 

Jose C. Ventura 

Gary D. Von Dross 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farrelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 
 

 

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from April 
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  More Pictures  
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 

 
 

 

  

 

 



22 

 

 

           

 
 
 



23 

 

 


